
 
 

GREATER HARTFORD TRANSIT DISTRICT 
GHTD RFQ/P #01-020 

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES 
PUBLIC RESTROOM EXPANSION AND RENOVATION at UNION STATION 

ADDENDUM #1 
 

August 8, 2019 
 
The Request for Qualifications/Proposals (RFQ/P) is modified/clarified as set forth in this 
Addendum. The original RFQ/P Documents remain in full force and effect, except as 
modified/clarified by this Addendum, which is hereby made part of the RFQ/P. Respondent shall 
take this Addendum into consideration when preparing and submitting its proposal. 
 
Proposals are due on or before 2:30 p.m. E.S.T., Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at the 
District offices located at One Union Place, Hartford, CT.  
 
A non-mandatory site visit will be held by the District on Tuesday, August 13, 2019 at 10:00 
AM to provide access to the station and to outline the requirements that the District will expect 
of the Contractor, as well as to provide the opportunity for questions and explanations.  This visit 
will commence in the District’s Offices in the Conference Room at One Union Place, First Floor 
North Offices, Hartford, Connecticut. The Respondent may submit any written requests for 
clarification as well as any questions regarding this solicitation package prior to the site visit.  
Attendance at the site visit is not mandatory, and is not a condition for final award.  This will be 
the only opportunity for a guided site visit.  
 
   
The following requests for clarification were submitted: 
 
 

1.) INQUIRY: Are there union requirements for this bid? 
 

RESPONSE: There are no Union requirements.  The District accepts all bids, whether  
Union or Non-Union. 
 

2.) INQUIRY: Are resumes and projects required to be submitted in 330 format. 
  
RESPONSE: No, resumes and projects do not need to be submitted in 330 format. 
 

 
 

 
End of Addendum 1 


